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How can we tell him that the color of his skin is
keeping his family from the home of its dreams?

Housing discrimination isn’t just unfair – it’s against the law. If you feel that you’ve been denied the sale,
rental or financing of a home because of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, familial status or disability,
report it to HUD or your local fair housing center.

Fair Housing Is Your Right. Use It.

Visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing or call the HUD Hotline
1-800-669-9777 (English/Español)  1-800-927-9275 (TTY)

A public service message from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in partnership with the National Fair Housing Alliance. The federal Fair Housing 
Act prohibits discrimination because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, familial status or disability. For more information, visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing.
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https://portalapps.hud.gov/AdaptivePages/HUD/welcome.htm



